

Weekly News & Information:

22/09/20

Weekly Newsletter:



The NHS is planning to launch its 'Test and Trace' app on Thursday 24 September.

As part of its introduction, venues such as pubs, restaurants, hairdressers, leisure centres, gyms, theatres, cinemas, local councils, places of worship and more will, by law, have to display an **NHS Test and trace QR code poster** from next Thursday (24 September).

It's easy to generate the poster. Log on to:

www.gov.uk/create-coronavirus-qr-poster and follow the steps.

The posters should be visible at all entry points so visitors who have downloaded the NHS app can use their smartphones to check-in. The new app will allow NHS Test and Trace to contact visitors with public health advice should there be a COVID-19 outbreak at your premises.

An alternative check-in method must be maintained to collect the contact details of those who don't have the app, for example a handwritten register.



You can find out more at <a href="https://covid19.nhs.uk/information-and-resources.html">https://covid19.nhs.uk/information-and-resources.html</a>

### These short videos are helpful too:

- An introduction to QR codes for businesses <a href="https://youtu.be/fp0kHcr">https://youtu.be/fp0kHcr</a> Pi4
- Introducing the NHS COVID-19 app https://youtu.be/fp0kHcr Pi4

## **Contact Us:**

Please feel free to contact us and let us know of any useful information which we can share with our community.

Contact: admin.tp@sevenoakstown.gov.uk





WE'RE SUPPORTING



Sevenoaks Town FC has been a part of the local community since 1883. Now more than ever, it's time to play our part as a team for our local community.

The past few months have been extremely difficult for many clubs, businesses and organisations. We are only too aware. The doors of The Bourne Stadium have only recently partially re-opened, as we take steps in accordance with Government and FA guidelines to provide hundreds of players with opportunity to play and enjoy football.

But we've not only just been thinking about football in recent weeks. We wanted to show our support for businesses who've back us over the years and the local area around us.

The <u>SupportSevenoaks</u> card and campaign is our initiative to help local businesses get back on their feet. We have printed thousands of <u>SupportSevenoaks</u> cards encouraging our players, coaches, volunteers and the local community to pick one up and spend at their local stores and services.

The card is effectively a loyalty card and works as such. When a cardholder makes a purchase at stores and services signed up to the campaign, they receive a stamp of thanks.

Once this card is full, they can use it to gain free entry to one of our First Team games during the 2020/21 season or we will make a donation to West Kent Mind for an equivalent amount of a ticket's worth.

You do not have to pay a penny to be involved. You simply need to stock and display the card, tell your customers about the initiative and stamp the cards of those who shop with you! We want to extend a helpful hand of support, we will promote your business on our social media channels and our website which are visited by thousands of people on a weekly basis. We can have a chat about what more we can do. This is just a start.

We want to show local businesses and business owners, like you, that we are all on the same team. It doesn't matter whether you like football or not – we all <u>SupportSevenoaks</u> – and that is the main thing.

If you'd like to get involved with the SupportSevenoaks initiative please email: charlotte@sevenoakstownfc.co.uk









On Saturday, the Mayor of Sevenoaks, Cllr Nicholas Busvine OBE and Cllr Andrew Eyre paid a visit to Blighs market. They were there to collect a hamper, which had kindly been donated by Enrico Messora, owner of Heritage Cheese, to auction for the Mayor's charities. Cllr Eyre was the highest bidder and therefore went home with the beautiful hamper. Whilst they were there they took the opportunity to support the market by buying a variety of local produce and by chatting to several of stall holders. Our markets are a great resource, so please continue to support our local traders. #SupportSevenoaks

# SEVENOAKS MARKETS

Sevenoaks has a long history as a market town and continues to provide three weekly markets in the town. These play a vital part in our community, So please continue to support our local traders. #SupportSevenoaks











#### **KNOLE HOUSE**

Knole House reopened today, the 22 September and they were pleased to welcome the Mayor of Sevenoaks as one of the first visitors back to the showrooms. Why not plan a day out to Knole yourself this week?

With the shop also open 7 days a week now and the Brewhouse Café offering takeaways, spend the day at Knole and reacquaint yourself with all the ornate showrooms with their sumptuous furnishings, royal connections and historic paintings. Details of what to expect from your visit can be found here:

https://www.nationaltrust.org.uk/knole/features/make-plans-to-visit-knole-house-as-it-reopens?



### **GREAT TASTE:**

Dulce's Patisserie are extremely delighted to announce that they have been awarded another star at the Guild of Fine Food Great Taste Awards 2020 for their White Chocolate Vanilla Macarons, bringing their total awards to 6.

